


Apartment and Condo Owners

American Public Gas Association

The Department of Energy has proposed a rule eliminating 
non-condensing natural gas furnaces in favor of condensing 
furnaces. But is this really helpful for homeowners?

Since most furnaces in the U.S. are non-condensing, homeowners would have to make costly home 
modi�cations to recon�gure their venting to move to a condensing furnace. DOE estimates that consumers 
would carry a burden of at least $6-12 billion in new costs associated with non-condensing furnaces.

Apartment and condominium owners often are restricted from altering their 
building's outside venting. 

Unable to meet the venting requirements of condensing natural gas furnace, 
these consumers would be forced to choose an alternative energy source that 
would cost more annually and widen their carbon footprint.

 Non-condensing 
natural gas furnaces 

vent typically 
through the roof 

or chimney of 
a home.

Condensing 
furnaces usually exit 
through the side of 
the house and has a 

separate water 
drain.

Impact on Other Home Appliances
Want to convert to a condensing natural gas furnace and also have a water heater? You will have 
some additional modi�cation costs.
   
                   If a non-condensing furnace utilized a shared chimney with a water heater,  the 
                                 chimney would need recon�guration after the furnace is no longer in use.

Your water heater will need new venting after converting to a condensing furnace, leading to 
additional costs.

There are approximately 56 million homes across the country that have 
natural gas furnaces because of the energy e�ciency and cost bene�ts. The 
DOE rule will incentivize switching to less e�cient home heating options.


